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Oh, absolutely, let's rush into implementing HB 3119's Advanced Clean Trucks 

regulations right now, because clearly, Oregon is just brimming with electric truck 

technology. I mean, who needs practical, existing diesel trucks when we can have 

electric ones that cost twice as much and go half the distance? Brilliant! And let's not 

forget the joy of increased costs for everything from bread to milk because of these 

shiny new trucks. Oh, and the charging infrastructure? Abundant, especially in rural 

Oregon where there's just one supercharger, but hey, who's counting? Let's delay 

this until January 2027, because clearly, we need more time to appreciate the genius 

of this plan.  


